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Bozeman, MT – The Bozeman Goodwill store is closing on March 31, 2022 due to staffing 
shortages in the community. Starting March 17th, all merchandise in the Bozeman store will be 
liquidated starting at 50% off. 
 
“This was a very difficult decision to make. Like many other businesses, staffing in Bozeman is 
extremely challenging in this current environment,” stated Michelle Belknap, President/CEO of 
Easterseals-Goodwill. 
 
The other nine Goodwill stores in Montana, including Belgrade, remain open. 
 
Goodwill stores in Montana, Utah and southern Idaho are part of Easterseals-Goodwill 
Northern Rocky Mountain Inc., a non-profit organization with employment and job training, 
community integration and housing for adults with intellectual disabilities, children’s therapy, 
and health-related programs for adults and seniors. Easterseals-Goodwill provides 37 different 
programs in 50 locations in Montana, Idaho, Wyoming and Utah. 
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